March 12, 2020 3:24 Update

School will be closed for the next three weeks starting on Tuesday, March 17 through Friday, April 3. We
will utilize blizzard bags as we have in the past. Our staff has been working on creating additional lessons
beyond the three blizzard bags our students have completed in past school years. We will use our
website, app and all call system to announce information on blizzard bag lessons. Parents can find
information on the blizzard bags on our website. Students will complete blizzard bags 1 and 2 for the
week of March 17---20. Teachers will be available via their email to communicate with any student or
parent regarding the blizzard bag lesson. You may also contact your child’s school building or email the
building principal. We are also planning on having food drops throughout our district for our students at
least twice a week. We are currently working on logistics. We are working with Prodigy Travel to move
the dates of our upcoming RHS Beyond the Bell New York City trip on April 8 and RHS 8th grade trip to
Washington DC on May 18. There has been no decision made at this time on spring sports as well as the
middle school and high school musicals.



